
Airborne Science
Experiment Terminal

COMING SOON

Welcome to the new Room 122! The NASA Airborne
Science Program (ASP) and the Ames Earth Science
Division are redesigning this space into a multi-function
interactive airborne science operations center. The
redesigned room will provide a space for NASA ASP
affiliates (e.g., NEX, ESPO, science teams) to meet and
work, as well as to bring guests (e.g., media, VIP, tours) to
showcase airborne Earth science in action. 

Thank you for your patience. If you have any questions,
please contact brenna.c.biggs@nasa.gov (ASP lead) or
chris.scofield@nasa.gov  (ARC-SG).

Spring 2023:
Specify

requirements
and users

Spring 2023:
Room design

Summer 2023:
Procure furniture,

hardware,
software

Fall 2023:
Assemble

OPENING 2024
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